
 

 
 
 
 
8 October 2015 
 
 
ASX Market Announcements 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Watpac awarded $56 million contract with the Department of Defence 
 
In accordance with listing rule 3.1, Watpac Limited (‘Watpac’ or ‘Group’) advises it has been awarded a $56 million 
contract for the redevelopment of the 17th Construction Squadron, 6th Engineer Support Regiment, including its 
relocation to the RAAF Base in Amberley, Queensland, for the Department of Defence.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
WATPAC LIMITED 
 

 
 
Mark Baker 
COMPANY SECRETARY 


